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Location: St. Clair’s College, Windsor, Ontario, Canada
Commentators: Josh Matthews, Don Callis

It’s the go home show for Rebellion and that means we’re in for what
could be a good six man tag with the two major feuds coming together. In
this case that would be the Lucha Bros/Johnny Impact vs. Brian Cage/LAX,
which could be rather entertaining. Other than that we’ll likely be
getting a lot of highlight packages, where Impact has had some success
before. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap montage.

Opening sequence.

Here’s Eli Drake for a chat, with a selfie stick to hold his microphone
and Kenny the kendo stick. Eli talks about the old Eddie Edwards being
dead. He asks Kenny and Mikey what they think of that but here’s Eddie
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for the brawl. Eddie throws the stick at Drake and hits a suicide dive as
the fight heads to the back. I really hope that’s not the last we see of
Drake over an intergender match at that horrible United We Stand show.

Video on Tessa Blanchard vs. Gail Kim.

Ace Austin vs. Aiden Prince

Prince starts fast and hurricanranas Ace to the floor for a suicide dive,
followed by a heck of an Asai moonsault. Ace is fine enough for a
handstand on the apron and a kick to the chest. The Space Flying Tiger
Drop puts Prince down again as they’re starting fast. Back in and Ace
misses a moonsault, allowing Prince to nail a Downward Spiral for two.
The 450 is awkwardly countered into a triangle choke from Austin and it’s
a playing card between the fingers for the paper cut. The Fold finishes
Prince at 5:56.

Rating: C. Prince was your token Canadian for the tapings and did well
for himself in the time he had. Austin continues to be someone with a
bright future as he has everything you could need to be a star save for
maybe the size. I still love the cards and magic stuff as you don’t see
many people (if anyone) doing that kind of thing. Nice match too.

Post match Austin beats on Prince again until Petey Williams makes the
save.

Jordynne Grace was working out earlier when Taya Valkyrie attacked her.
Taya hit her with a dumbbell and DDTed her onto a weight for the
knockout.

Rob Van Dam, looking nearly ancient, is looking forward to coming back to
face some of the new talent.

The Rascalz literally bump into each other after being told to meat (yes
meat) here. It turns out that Moose wrote the notes because he has an
idea. The North comes in and the Rascalz get beaten down.

Video on Brian Cage vs. Johnny Impact for the World Title. That’s way too
long of a feud for such little interest. The story has been acceptable
and logical but it hasn’t been interesting and that’s a big flaw.



Rebellion rundown.

GWN Flashback Moment of the Week: Rob Van Dam wins the World Title.

Scarlett Bordeaux promises us a live Smoke Show at Rebellion.

Rosemary vs. Undead Maid of Honor

Su Yung and the Bridesmaids distract Rosemary to start but she shrugs off
the beatdown without much trouble. The bloody glove is slipped in but
Rosemary hits the mist. A spear gives Rosemary the pin at 2:25.

Post match Rosemary chains up the Maid of Honor and leaves with her.

Rich Swann goes to the OVE Compound but Sami Callihan isn’t there. Swann
sits at the door and says it’s true that Sami took him in but now they’re
going to war. He was there when Sami’s mom died and they went to Germany
together. We’ll find out how things go on Sunday. Swann leaves and Sami
opens the door, having heard all of that.

A braggadocios Johnny Impact comes up to the Lucha Bros for tonight’s six
man. The Bros don’t want to hear it because they’re the best team in the
world. Johnny likes their confidence.

Killer Kross vs. The Mack

Mack armdrags him into an armbar but a run of the ropes lets Kross grab a
front facelock. Back up and it’s time to throw fists with Mack getting
the better of it until a running knee to the face cuts him off. A leg
lariat gets Mack out of trouble so Kross clotheslines him right back
down.

Something close to a Sling Blade gives Mack two but Kross pounds away
even more. This time Mack Hulks Up and nails an exploder suplex. The
reverse Cannonball connects but Mack’s standing moonsault is countered
into the Krossjacket Choke to give put Mack away at 8:12.

Rating: D+. This wasn’t quite a squash for Kross and I really don’t get
the point of doing that to Mack. It would seem that we’re coming up on a
heel turn for either Swann or Mack, hopefully the former, and that would



make this loss make even less sense. It’s not like Kross is anything more
than the devil on the shoulder/Impact’s muscle at this point so he
doesn’t really need to beat Mack here.

Long recap on LAX vs. the Lucha Bros, setting up Full Metal Mayhem on
Sunday.

Deaners vs. Halal Beefcake

That would be Cody/Jake vs. Joe Coleman/Idris Abraham. Jake isn’t
bothered by Abraham slapping him in the face to start so it’s off to
Cody, who slams Jake onto Coleman for two. Beefcake puts Cody throat
first onto the middle rope for a choke with their boots and pushups on
the side. Jake comes in to clean house and it’s a Deaner DDT (set up like
a Magic Killer but Cody throws Abraham into the air into a Hellevator)
for the pin at 3:12.

Rating: D. So the Deaners are officially a thing with no mention of
Cody’s past in the company. To be fair though, that’s probably the best
thing they can do. Halal Beefcake was more entertaining than the Deaners
but after all the weeks of promos we’ve seen from them, odds are we’re
going to be stuck with them for at least a few months.

Rebellion rundown.

Here are Johnny Impact and Taya Valkyrie for a chat before the main
event. Johnny thinks the marks in the crowd are way too happy about
having Lance Storm referee on Sunday. The two of them were trained by
Storm and he was even a guest at their wedding. This brings out Storm,
who hugs Taya and seems rather happy.

Storm says he taught the two of them to work and put something into this
business. Johnny is worried about taking the Drill Claw and asks if
integrity is more important than twelve years of friendship. That’s not
cool with Storm, whose lone job is to give these people a champion they
can be proud of. A fight breaks out and Storm superkicks Impact down.

Johnny Impact/Lucha Bros vs. Brian Cage/LAX

Mixing up the faces and heels is often interesting. It’s a brawl to start



with Fenix hitting a rolling dropkick to put Ortiz down. The double
splash hits Fenix though and it’s a double flapjack to take him down
again. Fenix comes back with a kick to Santana’s face and Pentagon comes
in to start cleaning house. Unfortunately that house includes Cage, who
powers out of the Backstabber.

Pentagon knees him in the head instead and now Johnny is willing to come
in with a slingshot spear. Ortiz tags himself in and it’s time for the
parade of dives, including Cage moonsaulting onto everyone not named
Fenix. That’s because Fenix is on top for the big dive and everyone is
down enough for a replay montage. Back in and a triple superkick into a
series of splashes take Cage down. The top rope double stomp What’s Up
hits Santana and now it’s the strikes to Ortiz.

A 450 gets two on Ortiz with Cage making a save. Now it’s Pentagon
getting triple teamed, capped off by Cage’s F5. Fenix gets planed with a
super Flatliner so Impact comes in for more superkicks. Cage plants
Johnny for two but Johnny Bravo pulls the referee out. Just because this
hasn’t been insane enough, Fenix chairs Cage in the head but LAX takes
the Bros out with chairs of their own. A baseball slide sends the ladder
into LAX, only to have Cage hit Weapon X for the pin on Impact at 11:59.

Rating: B-. This was everything that you needed in a go home main event.
It’s cool to mix up the faces and heels like this, even if the reasoning
was based around champions vs. challengers. These matches should be good
on Sunday, but they both need to do something fresh after the pay per
view.

Overall Rating: B. Rather good go home show here with the six match card
getting some good attention. Everything either got a video or a match to
build things up and that’s a smart formula that has worked for years now.
Just keep doing more of this and they should be fine. Now since every
week can’t be a go home show, I don’t see that formula lasting very long.
Otherwise though, good stuff.

Results

Ace Austin b. Aiden Prince – The Fold



Rosemary b. Undead Maid of Honor – Spear

Killer Kross b. The Mack – Krossjacket Choke

Deaners b. Halal Beefcake – Deaner DDT to Abraham

Brian Cage/LAX b. Johnny Impact/Lucha Bros – Weapon X to Impact

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and pick up the
paperback edition of KB’s Complete 2000 Monday Nitro and
Thunder Reviews Part 1 (also available as an e-book) from
Amazon. Check out the information here:

http://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2019/02/22/new-book-kbs-monday-n
itro-thunder-reviews-volume-vii-january-june-2000/

And check out my Amazon author page with cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

http://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2019/02/22/new-book-kbs-monday-nitro-thunder-reviews-volume-vii-january-june-2000/Io
http://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2019/02/22/new-book-kbs-monday-nitro-thunder-reviews-volume-vii-january-june-2000/Io
http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

